
 
 

 

We would like to let you in on some 

of the exciting things that are up and 

coming at Bethel Rays of Hope Ministries.   

May 3  Pastor and Mrs.Chamah   arrived into 

Winnipeg and are here for 3 weeks to meet with people 

and sponsors informing them of the exciting work that 

God is doing in Kisumu at both the orphanage and the 

school.  They come with pictures and information to share 

about what life is like in the three slums right outside 

Bethel’s gates.  These areas are known for the high crime 

rate, the location of where you would find the home made 

brew, for prostitution, etc.  This is also where the very 

poor live in contrast to the wealthy who do not come 

around these areas.  Plan to come and hear one of the 

following sessions so that you can become informed and 

ask questions. 

May 7
th

  8 am-  Men’s Breakfast            

Pastor Chamah will be meeting with the monthly Men’s 

Breakfast at The Rock in Stonewall to share his testimony 

and talk to the men. 

May 8 at New Life Church   - Stonewall        

They will be sharing in both services “What in the world is 

it like to have no mother (or parent)?”  There will be a lite 

lunch available for those who wish to chat with them for a 

bit after the service though we know that it is Mother’s 

Day and many will have already made plans.  So…. 

May 10 Tuesday  at  New Life Church   

7pm   They will be sharing a detailed report of what is 

happening at Bethel and 

will take time to talk to us 

about the things that God 

is doing there and what is 

on their hearts. This will 

run as long as there are 

questions to be 

answered! If  you are a 

sponsor, come and see 

the difference that your 

money is doing in the lives of these children.  

 

 

May 13 & 14
th

 -  Garage  

sale  at New Life Church.    

Drop off items for our huge garage 

sale at the beginning of the week 

and then come back Friday and/or 

Saturday and bring friends to help 

us sell our items.  All proceeds go towards the 

building of the Boy’s Dorm -  Jan 2017 

May  14
th   -  our first   Ray  of  Hope  Run    

Starting at 10 am we will be leaving New Life Church for a 

5 Km  Walk, Jog, Bicycle Ride.  Pastor Chamah will be 

leading the charge as he participates in the run.  Please 

see the attached forms for information and the pledged 

sheet.  We are hoping to have over 100 people joining us 

as we participate to raise money for Bethel. Please pass 

out the sheets to friends who you know that would like to 

support this worthy cause and help to find sponsors for 

those who are in the Run.   We know that this is short 

notice but we have only just received permission from the 

Town of Stonewall to hold such an event.   

But we also wanted to include the youngest generation so 

we are going to hold a walk, jog, tricycle ride for the 

younger children  who are too young to go on the bigger 

ride. This will be held at the church in front on the 

pavement where they can do their own “Run” and the 

grandparents can encourage them on! The same 

sponsorship pages will be used for them.   

May  15
th

 Bethel  Baptist  Church    205 

Roseberry St. Wpg.  They are speaking in the morning 

service followed by a potluck and a time of question and 

answer about the ministry.   

May  29 New Life  Church  Teulon   Mrs 

Chamah will be sharing in the morning service with the 

congregation some of the work and then more extensively 

over lunch. If you have missed out before, come to this 

final church service.    

For more information  or to have them come to speak to your 

home group, please call  204-467-8033 
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